
Fraser End of Year Celebration  
 

Thursday 6 December 2018 
 

Entertainment from 6.00pm from all Fraser students 
Preschool to Year 6 
BBQ from 5.00pm 

 
The P&C are providing a sausage sizzle for our school community as part of the End of Year 

Celebration.  Sausages sandwiches will cost $2.50 each and can be  
pre-purchased by either making payment in cash at the Front Office or online through 

Flexischools.   Pre-payment for sausage sandwiches needs to be made no later than Friday 30 
November. Tickets will be provided to bring on the night to redeem for your sausage 

sandwiches. A limited quantity of sausages will be available for purchase on the night. 
 

Please join us from 5.00pm for the BBQ or BYO picnic dinner.  Bring a rug and / or chairs and 
enjoy the entertainment from 6.00pm by all Fraser students. Soft drinks and water will be 

available for purchase on the night. 
More information from class teachers will follow shortly about individual year level 

performances. All children attending the celebration concert will need to be accompanied by an 
adult throughout the evening. 

 
Please fill out the form below and return with payment by Friday 30 November if you would like 

to pre-order sausage sandwiches. 
 

Our back up date in case of inclement weather is Tuesday 11 December. 
 
 

 
Fraser End of Year Celebration 

 
Please fill in the form below and return to the Front Office by Friday 30 November or order 

online and pay through Flexischools by Friday 30 November. 
You will be issued with tickets to bring on the night, you will need these to redeem your sausage 

sandwiches. 
 
 
Student’s name: ____________________________________________________ 
 
 
 
 
Class: _______________________________________________________________ 
 
 
 
 
Number of sausages:  
 
 
__________________________________________________ 


